
From: Wan, Fong
Sent: 5/18/2010 6:20:35 PM
To: 'frl@cpuc.ca.gov' (frl@cpuc.ca.gov)

RedactedCc:
Hartman, Sanford (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SLHb)

Bcc:
Subject: Powerex and Shell

Frank:

Hope you had a great vacation. I appreciate your returned call during your vacation.

I am very interested in picking up our discussion again. It's my understanding the Powerex transaction 
was on schedule for approval on June 3 (not possible anymore) and the Shell transactions are on 
schedule for approval for June 20. I want to reiterate my desire to have these transactions approved 
without undue delay as they are economic and in the best interest of the customers.

Redacted RedactePlease call me on cell on or you can always have a phone call arranged via

Thanks again!

Fong
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